' UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION 1!

101 MARIETTA 3T, N.W., SUITE 3100
ATLANT A, GEOAGIA 30303

JUL 101880

Foant

In Reply Refer To:
RII:NE
50-269/80415
50-270/80-10

Duke Power Company
ATTN: W. 0. Parker, Jr.
Vice President, Steam Production
P. 0. Lox 2178
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter of June 23, 1980 responding to the Notice of Viclation
transmitted to you by our letter aated May 22, 1980 and to the subsequent tele-
phone discussion held between C. B. Cheezem of your staff and N. Economos of

this office on July 3, 1980.

it is our understanding that you will provide a supplemental response to this

office by August 3, 1980.

Sincerely,
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C. E. Murphy, Chief

Reactor Constru ion and Engineeraing

Support Branch

<
ge: J. l-Z_iSmitb, Station Manager
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